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Letter to Shareholders 

 

Wingara AG Limited (“Wingara”) would like to thank our shareholders for their 

confidence in the Company that has allowed Wingara to obtain official quotation of 

its securities on the Australian Securities Exchange (“ASX”).  

Wingara has the platform in place to take advantage of potential opportunities in the 

Australian Agriculture sector. The business is performing well and further updates 

will be provided in the next reporting period.  

“The Board would like to acknowledge all parties who participated in the IPO. This is 

an exciting time for the Australian Agriculture Industry especially in light of the 

demand for Australian product in the Asian region. Wingara is positioned to take 

advantage of the limitless opportunities.” (Gavin Xing CEO) 

For further information please call +61 3 9529 2655 

Gavin Xing  

Director 


